
 

T+61 2 9382 9131 NSW Health Pathology, Randwick 
F+61 2 9382 9175  Executive Unit, Level 4 Campus Centre, Prince of Wales Hospital  
Siobhan.Cunliffe@health.nsw.gov.au RANDWICK  NSW  2031 
www.pathology.health.nsw.gov.au ABN 49 382 586 535 

 

 
11 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Mr Gerard Hayes 
Secretary  
Health Services Union 
Locked Bag 3 
Australia Square NSW 1215 
 
 
 
 
Dear Gerard 
  
This letter is to advise NSW Health Pathology Microbiology Laboratory at Camperdown is planning to 
implement an on-call roster.   
 
The affected staff are all shift workers and work in the COVID testing laboratory at RPA and were 
recruited to work in this area as a shift worker. 
 
The Laboratory Manager is currently drafting up an on-call roster to show to staff ensuring that it 
complies with requirements such as not rostering staff on the on-call roster on an ADO. 
 
Staff have been advised of this change and been provided with a draft roster for review and feedback.   
 
Expectations are that the roster will commence 12 December 2022 and once the roster commences we 
will carry out a period of review and feedback to ensure that there are no issues with fatigue. 
 
If you have any queries please feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Siobhan Cunliffe 
Human Resources Manager  
NSW Health Pathology East/South 
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